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DAVISON CHEMICAL COMPANY

DIVISION OF ;W _RL GRACE 8 CO

BALTIMORE-B-M:A.RYLAND é -
DICKET NO. % ’/ _}

March 19, 1959

Mr. J. C. Delaney

Chief, Materials Section

Division of Licensing and Regulation
U. S. Atomic Energy Commission
Washington 25, D. C.

Dear Mr. Delaney:

Re: Source Material License No. R-196.

We would like to renew the referenced Source Material License,
and, to this end, have filled out and attach three copies of
your application form AEC-2.

It would be-appreciated if you would give this request your
close attention so that we can continue to operate as here-
tofore with reference to thorium ores and ore concentrates.
Cordially yours,
’ ‘ ! 2

David F. Barrett
Sales Manager
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